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Monday 13th May 

 
Dear Year 5 Parents, 
 
 

Year 5 Taster Days 
at St. Thomas More & St Bernard’s on Tuesday 9th July 2024 

 
 
Year 5 Classes will be visiting St. Thomas More (the boys) and St. Bernard’s (the girls) on Tuesday 9th 
July to take part in ‘taster lessons’ of secondary school life. 
 
Both the boys and the girls will be transported to and from the secondary schools by coach, leaving 
Sacred Heart soon after 9:00am and returning for the end of the school day.  
 
Your child will therefore need to be in at regular time on this day.  As it is a whole day event your child 
will also need to bring a packed lunch. If you receive a free school meal a packed lunch can be 
provided from the school kitchen, you will need to advise the class teacher of this by Friday 28th June. 
 
All pupils will need to bring trainers for use in the sports hall and writing equipment for class based 
sessions 
 
Please give consent for your child to attend through School Money. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Mrs E Crabb  
Deputy Head Teacher 
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